
CANRIG DRILLING TECHNOLOGY LTD

 PRODUCT BULLETIN NUMBER: 34

DATE: June 26, 1995

SUBJECT: Lower Well Control Valves

SERIAL NUMBERS: 015

DISCUSSION: Enclosed is a drawing showing the minimum length that the lower well
control valve can be from the center line of the ball after being re-cut. This
should allow the pin end to be re-cut from five to seven times.  The valve
cannot be re-cut after it reaches the dimension shown.

INFORMATION:
For further information contact: Field Operations Manager

Canrig Drilling Technology Ltd.
14703 FM 1488
Magnolia, Texas  77354
Phone:  281.259.8887
Fax:  281.259.8158






